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Pinellas: Vacancies Announced for the Greater Seminole Area 

Special Recreation District 
Applications are due by 3pm on September 23, 2022.  

 

Applications are being accepted for three appointments to the Greater Seminole Area 

Special Recreation District by the Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners. The 

selected applicants will serve a term of four years, beginning on November 1, 2022.  

 

The Greater Seminole Area Special Recreation District may enter into a management 

contract with associations or organizations whose programs are intended to serve the 

recreational needs of both adults and youths. The District is further authorized to expend 

district funds for the construction, care, maintenance, upkeep and operation of any 

recreational land and facilities as the board may determine to be in the best interest of the 

district. The district has the right, power, and authority to acquire and hold title to real 

property and to levy ad valorem taxes (subject to referendum approval of the voters of the 

district).  

 

The District has exercised those powers and purchased the land upon which the Seminole 

Youth Athletic Association operates its youth sports programs under a management 

agreement. 

 

Meetings are held annually on the second Tuesday of September at 7:00 p.m., or monthly as 

needed, and are typically held at the Seminole Youth Athletic Association. 

 

Applicants must be registered to vote in Pinellas County and live within the Greater 

Seminole Area Special Recreation District. 

 

Applications can be found at www.pinellascounty.org/boards.  Applications must be received 

by 3 PM on September 23, 2022.   The Board of County Commissioners will review all 

applications and make its selection at an upcoming meeting.  

 

Please note: All materials submitted to Pinellas County government are subject to the public 

records law of the State of Florida. 
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